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Welcome back! We hope that you had a lovely half term break and managed 

to enjoy some sun amongst the clouds. It has been fantastic to welcome the 

children back to school. The children’s last half term in Year 4 is going to be a 

busy term full of exciting topics to learn and enjoy. 

Miss Copeman and Mr Clark 

 IMPORTANT NOTICES 

- As the weather starts to become hotter, please make sure that your 

child has their water bottle and a hat. Sun cream should be applied 

before school, and the children can reapply it themselves during the 

day if needed. 

- Children should be reading frequently at home and practising their 

spellings and times tables regularly (at least once a week). This 

supports their learning at school. 

- Children should not be bringing fidgets or toys into school. Please 

check your child’s bag and remind children that they should not be 

bringing them into school. 

What are we learning this term? 

Here’s a quick summary of what we will be covering in Summer Term 2: 
 

Talk for Writing: We will be writing discussion texts, focusing on two 

different points of view. 

Maths: We will mainly be focusing on Geometry, but will also look at 

Statistics. 

History: We will be learning about the Anglo-Saxons and why they invaded. 

Science: We will be exploring Electricity. 

PE: We will be continuing to develop a range of skills, as well as Athletics. 

Languages: We will be learning about ‘My House’ in Spanish. 

RE: We will be considering if Buddhist teachings can make the world a better 

place.  

 

 

 


